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Cycle Infrastructure Improvements 

 
 

Consultation Leaflet 
Following a recent study published by Sustrans Scotland, 
the Southholm Roundabout (A726/ Parkway/ Old 
Greenock Road), was found to be one of Scotland’s 
junctions most in need of extra safety measures specific 
to cyclists.   

Local Transport Projects, on behalf of Renfrewshire 
Council, are currently undertaking a safety assessment of 
the junction.  A range of potential improvement options 
will then be developed with the aim of providing a safer 
and more attractive environment for walking and cycling 
through the junction. Any improvement measures to be 
implemented at the junction will be designed to tie into 
plans for the wider cycling and walking route networks. 

This study is being funded by Sustrans Scotland as part of 
the Tackling Dangerous Junctions Programme which seeks 
to redesign junctions to make them safer for people 
cycling.  This project also aims to provide walking and 
cycling infrastructure that supports everyday journeys on 
foot and by bike, particularly short journeys to work and 
to school.  
 

We would like to hear your views regarding any issues that currently exist and what improvements you 
would like to see at the junction.  When responding we would ask you to consider the following 
questions: 
1. As a motorist, cyclist or pedestrian, have you experienced any issues or difficulties when travelling 

through the junction? 
2. Do you have any other concerns or issues which you would like to see addressed as part of the 

project? 
3. What improvements would you like to see at the junction? 
4. Have you any other comments? 

Have your say 

Before any decision is made we are consulting with local residents and stakeholders so that everyone 
has a chance to have their say.  Give us your feedback by emailing us before Friday 8 June 2018 at the 
following email address: 

info@local-transport-projects.co.uk  
All feedback received will be considered during the development of improvement options.  We look 
forward to hearing your thoughts and hope to gain your support for future improvements.  

Thank you for taking the time to let us know your thoughts.  If you want more information, or would 
like to receive this information in another language or in another format, such as large print, Braille 
or on audio tape, please contact us on (01482) 679911 or email us at  

info@local-transport-projects.co.uk 
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